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November 2019 
 
Dear Victories Community, 
 
Over the past 35 years, Victories has evolved into a dynamic organization that empowers men and women to 
live their best lives. Our dedicated volunteers – most of them alumni – commit their time, energy, and money to 
ensure a thriving future for Victories.  
 
In 2019, we enjoyed a successful year: 
 

• We held 9 weekends, serving 150 people and selling out many weekends! We also hosted three 
weekend staff trainings, two Round Tables, a Core Intention workshop, and two events with James 
Hollis. It’s been a busy year! 

• We launched our new website and created a new logo, new brochures, and other new collateral! (Get 
your new hat at the next weekend you attend or staff!) 

• We organized a new Marketing Committee that is dedicated to expanding how Victories reaches people 
inside and outside our community. Follow us on all your social media sites and subscribe to our enews! 

• We created a new Equity Committee to lead an organization-wide discussion on issues of equity, race, 
privilege, gender, and sexuality. We held a training for leaders in March and a film screening in October. 
Stay tuned for more Equity themed programs in 2020!  

 
With these successes come many challenges, and we need your financial assistance to help us meet 
them. Your donation is essential to our future.  
 
Victories loves monthly donors! We ask all in our community to become monthly donors. By setting up an 
automatic monthly donation, you help us dream big throughout the year. Whether you can give $10, $25, $50, or 
$100+ a month, it makes a significant impact on our budget.  
 

Donate easily online or send back the enclosed donation card. 
 
Other ways you can help us thrive:  

• Post a fundraiser on Facebook for Victories and enlist your social media community to donate.  
• Refer men to a weekend. Hand out our brochures and flyers. Tell a man your Victories story.  
• Volunteer with Victories: serve on a committee, share your expertise, or staff a weekend.  
• Add Victories to your estate plan. 
• When you shop on Amazon, start on the Victories AmazonSmile page. Victories received donations 

every time you shop! (smile.amazon.com/ch/77-0619504) 
 
 
Help us build a world that fosters healthy masculinity, equality and freedom for all, and a safe world 
where everyone can live their best life. Please give generously and help us thrive!  
 
Have a wonderful end of 2019 and see you in 2020! 
 
 
From the Heart, 
 
The Victories Board of Directors 

http://smile.amazon.com/ch/77-0619504

